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Tuesday, July 20, 2021 
MEDIA RELEASE 
 

 

SCUBA SAFETY 

Welland, ON – To all the SCUBA Divers who visit Welland, The City of Welland is 
happy to offer a SCUBA Park free of charge to Divers from within our community and 
beyond. The site has grown over the years to include many features and submerged 
items to explore. The Welland SCUBA Park offers a fun and enjoyable dive for the 
beginner to the advanced diver. It is enjoyed by many groups and Dive Clubs.  
 
The City asks all Divers to follow all recommended safety practices, and to have a Dive 
Flag on the surface of the water. This is an important signaling device for people who 
are enjoying the surface of the water with boats and swimming as well as Firefighters 
who may be required to respond to an emergency on the waterway with the Rescue 
Boat.  
 
Please share this safety message and encourage all Divers and Groups of Divers to 
have at least one flag on the surface, indicating that there is a person below. We hope 
that every visitor to our waterway has a safe and enjoyable experience.  
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Contact: 
Adam Eckhart MPS, BPSA, ECFO 
Fire Chief and Community Emergency Management Coordinator 
Welland Fire and Emergency Service 
adam.eckhart@welland.ca 
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